Support for the proposed Wykeham Rise Inn

Regine Schade <regine44@me.com>

Wed 4/19/2023 11:51 AM

To: Shelley White <swhite@washingtonct.org>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Town of Washington. USE CARE when opening attachments or links.

Dear Shelley, As a former inn keeper(Hidden Valley Bed and Breakfast) I wholeheartedly endorse the approval for an inn on Wykeham Road.

The Klauer Family has bent over backwards to comply over and over again with all regulations. Our town's economy needs more influx of visitors in order to have sustainable shops and restaurants. There is a desperate need to accommodate the visiting parents of the 8 private schools in the area. Once the construction has been completed, the upheaval to the area will have quieted down and I am sure the neighbors will see far beyond their own fence that this will benefit Washington to no end,

Respectfully yours Regine Laverge

Regine Laverge-Schade 38 Juniper Meadow Road Washington Depot, CT 06794 T:860-868-0684 C:203-788-1401 regine44@me.com